

SOUTH LYON JUNIOR LEAGUE P.O. BOX 455 SOUTH LYON, MI 48178-0455

Email: registrar@sljl.org Website: www.sljl.org



2018 TRAVEL BASEBALL/SOFTBALL

June 2018

Dear Prospective Coach:

The South Lyon Junior League is looking for prospective head coaches interested in returning or becoming a travel coach. The South Lyon Travel teams compete in the KVBSA (baseball) and the WWCL (softball). These organizations include teams from many of the surrounding communities. The tentative age groups for the 2018 season are as follows:

Age as of:	Age as of:
May 1, 2018	January 1, 2018
Boys 08 U	
Boys 09 U	Girls 10U
Boys 10 U	Girls 12U
Boys 11 U	Girls 14U
Boys 12 U	Girls 16U
Boys 13 U	
Boys 14 U	
Boys 15U	
Boys 16U	
Boys 17U	
Boys 18U	

All prospective coaches must fill out the application/background check form and provide a letter recapping your past coaching experience. The South Lyon Junior League must receive this letter on or before Monday, July 17, 2017. All coach selections are pending acceptable background checks and the availability of enough players to fill each age group. Coaches are responsible for managing all team expenses, which may include uniforms, umpire fees, equipment, tournament costs, baseballs, practice facilities, and insurance. Coaches are also responsible for coordinating this management with the league treasurer.

Team tryouts will be held in August. The South Lyon Junior League board will review coach applicants at a late July Board meeting. Prospective coaches are encouraged to attend this meeting and will be notified of the date and time. Board selection of coaches will take place by August 1.

Please email any questions regarding travel softball to: <u>SLJLVP-Girls@sljl.org</u>
Please email any questions regarding travel baseball to: <u>SLJLTravel-Boys@sljl.org</u>

Regards,

South Lyon Junior League Board